City of San Angelo

Planning and
Development Services

MEMO

Date: March 17, 2015

From: Patrick Howard, Director, ¥4/
Subject: Cancellation of March 18, 2015 TIRZ Board Meeting

Due to lack of quorum the regularly scheduled Tax Increment Reinvestment Zone (TIRZ)
Board meeting scheduled for Wednesday, March 18, 2015 at 1200 PM has been
CANCELLED. The next meeting will be Wednesday, April 15, 2015 at 12:00 PM at the
McNease Convention Center, South Meeting Room, 501 Rio Concho Drive.

For questions or comments please contact our office at 325.657.4210.



